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To CISD Board of Trustees, 

 

Throughout the 2009-10 and 2010-11 school year, a committee of CISD parents, 

students, faculty members and administrators conducted a study of issues related to GPA. 

 

Based on the recommendation of the stake holders indicated above,  we request policy 

EIC(LOCAL) be revised  per the attachment. 

 

The new policy will go into effect this fall with the freshman class of 2011.  

 

Todd Kettler 

 

 


